AIKEN DRIVING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
OCTOBER 11, 2024

Present: Peggy Dils, Sue Dougherty, Tracey Turner, Mick Burke, Jerry
Milano, Karen Marlin, Susan Gregorio

The meeting was called to order at 6 p.m.

Secretary’s Report of meeting minutes approved as written.

Treasurer’s Report approved as written.

OLD BUSINESS

Gerde Museum and Gaston Livery, no updates to report.

Due to extensive storm damage, the Audubon Drive of 10/27/24 has been
canceled. A future date may be chosen depending on the damage and
repairs, and venue availability.

Volunteer 101 Day has been rescheduled for October 26th from 10-3 at

Landmark Farms. Pending confirmation a work party at The Audubon has
been rescheduled for October 27th. More details to follow.

The ADC Christmas Drive in Aiken will take place on Saturday, December
27th.

As of this date, current ADC membership is 131 members.

ADC General Meeting will be held on October 25th at 6 p.m.. Costumes are
optional. Refreshments will be served.



NEW BUSINESS

The ADC Thanksgiving Dinner will be held on November 28th at the
Burke’s. More info to follow.

The Gerde Award recipient was chosen by the Board and will be
announced at the October General Meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7 p.m.

Susan Gregorio, Secretary



